
 
 
 
 

YOU’RE INVITED TO AN EDUCATIONAL FORUM: 

WHO GETS THE HOUSE? 
 

The District of Columbia recently passed a new law that 
allows the transfer of title of real property upon death 

without probate. 
 

Legal Counsel for the Elderly invites you to an 
 

Education Forum about this new estate planning tool with 
presentations by 

 
Tina Nelson, LCE Managing Attorney and 

Ida Williams, DC Recorder of Deeds. 
 

Date:   October 22, 2013 
Place:  601 E. Street, NW – B2-140 
Time:  9:30 - 10:00 Continental Breakfast 

                10:00 - 11:00 Presentation 
 

RSVP:     October 15, 2013 to  
Marleise Pastore - mpastore @aarp.org 

 
Call Marleise with any questions at 202.434.3461 


